
 
 
Date: 12-22-2021 
 

Molex has been very satisfied with Max I Walker!   
 
  They are very responsive if an issue arises.  Before we returned to 
Max I Walker from Cintas Uniforms, we had countless issues.   We had 
employees that even after months of working still didn’t have their 
uniforms.    
Our other company’s bills always needed to be adjusted, as they were 
not charging us correctly.   We spent many hours a week dealing with 
our uniform company.    
Now things really seem to be working very smooth.   Max I Walker’s 
uniform driver has a great relationship with many people within Molex 
and knows them by name.   We are very happy to be back with Max I 
Walker Uniform Service. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Teresa  
Sourcing Buyer 

 
Molex LLC  
1400 West Bond Circle 
Lincoln, NE  68521 
402-458-8714 

 
 
 
 
 




